
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Finance, Budget, and Administration Analyst:   Jim Martin 
ECAF:    2023-0805 
Proposal:  Ord. 23-074     Date:    August 3, 2023 
 
Consideration:  
Relating to purchasing and contracting; amending chapter 3.04 Snohomish County Code. 
 
Background   
While a few sections of this area of code have been amended as recently as 2013, a large 
portion of the Purchasing Code has not been updated since as far back as 1989.  The 
proposed ordinance seeks to update this section of code to bring SCC more in line with 
recent state code changes and industry best practices, in order to allow the County to 
operate faster, more efficiently, and to remove outdated language from this section of code. 
Current Proposal  
Amending SCC 3.04 relating to purchasing and contracting. 
Duration:  N/A 
Fiscal Implications: N/A   
2023 Budget:  N/A 
Future Budget Impacts:  None.  
Handling:  NORMAL 
Approved-as-to-form:  YES 
Risk Management:  N/A. 
Executive Recommendation:  APPROVE.   
Attachments:  See ECAF packet.   
Amendments:  NONE.  
  
Request:  Move to General Legislative Session on August 16th to set time and date for a 
public hearing.   


